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Happy Holidays from the Northwest Clean Air Agency! 
 

NWCAA will be closed Friday, Dec. 24, for the Christmas holiday. Operations will 
resume on Monday, December 27. 
 
The agency will be closed Friday, December 31, for the New Year's Day holiday. 
Operations will resume on Monday, January 3. 
 
Reminder: NWCAA's office remains closed to the public at this time due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic. 


